
From:
To: Richard Price
Cc: A303 Stonehenge; "
Subject: Missing hydrogeological and groundwater monitoring data
Date: 17 May 2019 15:55:52

Dear Richard,
 
Further to my email to you of 17 April (https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-
content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR010025/TR010025-000903-
Stonehenge%20Alliance_Deadline%202a.pdf; now placed on the Inspectorate’s website but not
yet accessioned into the Examination Library), I asked when missing important
information/completed reports and data will be made available to us.
 
I would be most grateful if you should, please, ask the Examining Authority if Highways England
might be asked to provide access to this material in time for Dr Reeves to refer to it at Issue
Specific Hearing 4 on 11 June.  
 
With all good wishes –
 
Kate
For the Stonehenge Alliance
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